
 

 

September 30, 2020 

Medi-Cal To Increase Reimbursement Rates for Gloves  

 

Starting October 1, 2020, Medi-Cal will increase the rate of reimbursement for non-sterile 
gloves due to rising manufacturing costs.  

 

Via a September 23, 2020 Medi-Cal bulletin:   

 

"Effective for dates of service on or after October 1, 2020, the Maximum Allowable Product Cost 
(MAPC) for HCPCS code A4927 (gloves, nonsterile, per 100) is increased from $0.045 each to $0.18 
per each.   

This change is due to recent significantly increased wholesale prices and may be updated in the 
near future. A notification will be provided for any further MAPC changes.”  

 

Read the full bulletin here: files.medi-
cal.ca.gov/pubsdoco/newsroom/newsroom_30339_97.aspx  

 

Please direct questions or concerns about this notice to claimsinquiries@hpsm.org or by calling 
(650) 616-2056. 

 

As always,  

Health Plan of San Mateo 
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